
 

 

What have we been learning? 

This week we have worked with Richard from Anglian Water 
who has helped us learn about their work and how we can 
use water sustainably. We know that the water in our homes 
is clean and free of pollutants but after doing some investiga-
tions we have realised that we must think about what goes 
into our drains because some things are bad for our environ-
ment like wipes, oil/fats and food waste. We have also learnt 
that we should use water carefully as it is a precious resource 
and it costs our families a lot of money every time we turn a 
tap on!  

English: We have been writing persuasive texts to encourage 
people to use less single-use plastic and to recycle rather than 
throw things away.  
Music: We have enjoyed learning a new song called ‘Plastic’ that 
is brilliant for sharing the importance of recycling and using less 
single-use plastic. https://youtu.be/MLpltDCoieU 
 

YEAR FOUR 

  

 

 

We have been enjoying the new  

books that have been bought  

for our class libraries.   

 

Homework Each Week   

The following must be 

completed each week:  

1. Minimum of 2 x 10/15 min sessions 

on TT Rockstars Numbots  

2. Minimum of 2 x 10/15 min sessions 

on Spelling Shed  

Next Term.. 

Malorie and Parks - Swimming.  Please ensure 

that swimwear and a named towel in a bag is 

brought to school in the morning.  

Seacole and Babbage Outdoor P.E.- please make 

sure that children are dressed in outdoor P.E kit on 

Thursdays. 

https://youtu.be/MLpltDCoieU

